
We discussed…
• reorganising our meeting with Sean and Chris 
• starting our school mural competition 

NEWS

Friday 4th March
2:30pm iWise

Our next meeting will be on after the Easter holidays in iWise at 2:30pm

The Frank Wise student council 

mural competition has begun! 

The student council held their first 
meeting of the Spring term.

Students can now enter into an art 
competition aiming to find a 
winning design to paint as a 

mural in the Early Years 
Playground. Entry forms are 

available from class 
teachers. Check 

out our poster on the 
student council notice 

board for more details.

The student council of 
2014-15 worked very hard in 
designing the competition for 
the rest of the school, and we 

are excited to finally get it 
going. Good luck to all the 

entrants!


